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SIR,

SUB: Report on the event Awareness Movie on

KUZHANTHAIGALIN VIZHITHEZHU -Reg.

EVENT DESCRIPTION:

On 21st March 2023, students of Jerusalem College of Engineering were
screened the movie named “Kuzhanthaigalin Vizhithezhu”. It was an informative
movie which focused on the negative impact of mobile phones on students. The
movie delivered its message by depicting the lives of three school students who met
their tragic ends for which the misuse of mobile phones were the sole reason. The
first student lost her eye sight which was caused by the harmful rays she made her
eyes subjected to, by using her phone for a long period of time. The second student
who was obsessed with taking selfies lost her life when she slipped and fell of the
terrace while trying to take a selfie. The final student who was not aware how this
world works made online friend who forced her into the wrong path which
tragically led her to taking her own life. The moral of the movie reflects on how to
use mobile phones productively and not to get addicted to it. The students were
warned about the dangerous side of the phones that has become a part of their lives.

After watching the movie, we learned not to use the mobile phones for a long time,
not to get addicted to it and most importantly not to make connections with
unknown people. We also gained the sense of duty to create awareness among our
friends and family about this crucial issue.



Yours faithfully,

Mr.L.N.NARAYANAN

(YRC Program Officer)


